
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A 

MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 

Lawrence Mitty Park and Trail project 

 

 

CITY OF CUPERTINO – PUBLIC WORKS 

10300 TORRE AVENUE 

CUPERTINO, CA 95014 

PHONE: (408) 777-3354 

FAX: (408) 777-3333 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Cupertino (City) has prepared a Draft Mitigated Negative 

Declaration (MND) for the Lawrence Mitty Park and Trail Project which is available beginning on Monday, 

February 12, 2024 for review and comment by the public and all interested persons, agencies, and organizations 

for a period of 30 days, ending on Wednesday, March 13, 2024. All comments on the Draft MND must be received 

by that date. 

 

Project Location: West Side of Lawrence Expressway, between Calvert Drive and Mitty Way. 

 

Project Description: The project consists of the development of a new public park and extension of the existing 

Saratoga Creek Trail on an approximately 7.8-acre site, located along the west side of Lawrence Expressway, 

south of Interstate 280 and adjacent to Saratoga Creek in the City of Cupertino. 

 

Potentially Significant Environmental Effects: Potentially significant impacts in the following areas are 

discussed in the Mitigated Negative Declaration: Biological Resources, Cultural and Tribal Cultural Resources. 

Each potentially significant effect is reduced to a less-than-significant level through mitigation. 

 

The document will be available for review at the following locations: 

• Cupertino City Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 

• Online at: cupertino.gov/lawrencemitty 

 

Comments on the Draft MND may be submitted in writing to:  

 City of Cupertino, Public Works Department 

 10300 Torre Avenue 

 Cupertino, CA 95014 

 ATTN: Susan Michael, Capital Improvement Programs (CIP) manager  

  (408-777-1328 or SusanM@cupertino.gov) 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan Michael, CIP Manager February 12, 2024 

 
 
_____________


